Landscaping of Town Properties Policy

(1) The Select Board will first approve any landscaping or planting of town properties. The
Select Board will review all proposed plantings (trees, shrubs, flowers, vines and grouﬁd
covers) and a plan of any proposed structures such as benches, flag poles, walkways, etc.
The Select Board will consult with the Conservation Commission to determine whether
any of the proposed plants are considered currently invasive, potentially or probably
invasive, or highly likely to be invasive according to the Maine Department of
Conservation Natural Areas Program List of Invasive Plants Species of Maine, and other
sources that the Commission considers authoritative. Any plant not approved by the

Conservation Commission will not be planted on town property.

(2) The Conservation Commission will assess the presence of invasive plants on town
properties and to propose plans for management and control of such plants. The
Conservation Commission will produce an interim report not later than the end of

summer 2008 and annually thereafter.

Given under our hands this 15" day of April, 2008.
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